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Good afternoon Senate Government Operations Committee,  
 
I look forward to speaking with you this afternoon about H. 96, the Truth and Reconciliation 
Commission bill.  
 
Attached below please find some background information about the Vermont Developmental 
Disabilities Council and people with developmental disabilities in Vermont.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this important issue and for your service on behalf of all 
Vermonters. 
 
Best,  
Sue  
 
 
Susan L. Aranoff J.D.  (She/Her) 
Senior Plannner and Policy Analyst 
Vermont Developmental Disabilities Council 
100 State St, Suite 342 
Montpelier, VT 05633-0206 
 
Susan.Aranoff@Vermont.gov 
 
802.828.1311 (office) 
860.798.6854 (mobile) 
 
 
 
Hello Neighbor_2020 publication.pdf 
file:///S:/DDC/FFY%202020/FFY%202020%20Contracts/5_NRPub_awareness%20campaign/Hell
o%20Neighbor_2020%20publication.pdf  
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